
 
 

Teratology Society 57th Annual Meeting  
Marketing Giveaway Sponsorship Opportunities 

 
 

The Teratology Society is pleased to offer these marketing opportunities for the  
57th Annual Meeting in Denver. All opportunities are available on a first-come, first-served  
basis. If you are interested in one of these fabulous marketing opportunities, please email 

Becca Isakower at biaskower@teratology.org by Monday, March 21, 2017. The marketing fee 
associated with each item is payable to Teratology Society. Items must be ordered at the  

expense of the sponsoring company, please see footnote below. 
 
 
Lanyards…………………….………………………………………………………………………$2,000 
 
Meeting Tote Bags…………………………………………………………………………………$1,000 
 
Document Holder (File Folder or Pouch)….…………………………………………………..$1,000 
 
Flash Drives…………………………………………………………………………………………$1,000 
 
Meeting Note Pads…………………………………………………………………………………$1,000 
 
Attendee Pens………………………………………………………………………………………$1,000 
 

If you have a marketing opportunity in mind, but do not see it here,  
the Teratology Society will gladly consider your suggestions. 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Marketing fees do NOT include the price of the item/service offered. 
Companies will be responsible for ordering the promotional items and ensuring these items  

arrive at Teratology Society Headquarters by June 6, 2017. All promotional items must 
 receive final approval from the Teratology Society before production. 

 
Please note that companies who take part in the giveaway sponsorship by Monday,  

March 21, 2017 will be listed as a Marketing Sponsor on the Annual Meeting website,  
in the Final Program, and on the signage at the meeting. 

 
Companies who are interested in one of the Marketing Opportunities should email  

Becca Isakower at bisakower@teratology.org.  
 

Items will be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis. 


